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Addendum  

LA01/2017/0323/O 

Outline Planning 
Update 

An email was received from the Agent on the 23rd January 2017. The 
contents of this email are similar to that submitted as additional 
information to the Planning Department on the 10th October 2017 and 
which have already been considered within the Committee Report.  

Binevenagh AONB, Benone Beach, Benone Visitor Centre and the 
Caravan Parks are all considered within the main Committee Report, 
specifically paragraphs 8.5 to 8.11. 

Appendix 1 of PPS 16 contains a glossary of terms. The definitions of 
relevance to this application are contained in paragraph 8.6.  

The email also refers to documents attached however these have not 
been received by Planning. 

 

Recommendation 

That the Committee notes the content of this addendum and agrees with 
the recommendation to refuse as set out in paragraph 9.1 of the 
Planning Committee Report.  


